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“I have enjoyed getting involved in my new post over the last month and meeting new 

people that I will be working with in the coming months. I look forward to meeting 

many more of you and working with you all to help benefit those Service children in 

your setting. There are opportunities coming up for schools and Service children 

across West Wales to get involved in events for the Month of the Military Child in 

April. If you would like to know what is coming up or you would like to  

arrange your own events for the Month of the Military Child please get in touch and we can 

look at possible funding and discuss idea in your area.” 

Emma, Emma.Reeves@pembrokeshire.gov.uk 

“Since October 62 primary school age children have now completed the Little Trooper’s 7-week 

Well-being course. We have received some wonderful feedback from all those involved. Great 

work from Mount Street Infant School, St Athan Primary School and Ysgol Pen Y Bryn. Thank 

you all and I look forward to seeing your Little Trooper Clubs continuing to flourish and make a 

difference. Also, an extra BIG bravo to Lilly, Evelyn, Conall and Emelia from St Athan Primary 

Little Troopers Club and Cari and Lyla from Llantwit Major High School Forces Life Club, we 

enjoyed hearing from you at your school’s awards ceremony. You are excellent ambassadors for 

Service children/young people across Wales.” Jo, Joanna.wolfe@wlga.gov.uk  

Participation Lead Officer 

 

The Armed Forces Covenant Duty is a legal obligation on certain public bodies, 

including local authorities, to pay due regard to the Covenant principles when 

exercising certain functions. 

The Covenant Duty came into effect on 22nd November 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

Further 

information 

here 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDING 

Further 

information here 

Regional School Liaison Officer for West Wales 

 

See dates and book here 

SSCE Cymru Case management support 
Available throughout the year. 

 
Advice: Speak to your RSLO and use the SSCE 

Cymru funding guidance for schools in Wales. 

 

ARMED FORCES COVENANT DUTY 

SSCE Cymru CPD sessions 

Dates available in March 2023. 

 

COMING 

SOON… 

SSCE Cymru 

eLearning 

TRAINING 

mailto:Emma.Reeves@pembrokeshire.gov.uk
mailto:Joanna.wolfe@wlga.gov.uk
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/schoolsandlocalauthorities/armedforcescovenant1/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/schoolsandlocalauthorities/funding/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/events/trainingsessions/default.htm
https://twitter.com/SSCECymru
https://www.facebook.com/people/SSCE-Cymru/100085033424658/

